
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                                       
 
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss, Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360 
Fax: 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

15th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Update Following Government Announcement Regarding Covid Restrictions 
 

Following the government’s announcement last night regarding the delay to the lifting of restrictions due on 21st June, 
I wanted to let you know about some changes we have had to make to plans for Term 6. 
 
2nd July – Sports Day 
Our Sports Day will still go ahead on Friday, 2nd July but unfortunately parents are no longer able to attend. We will, 
however, share photos via class dojo. 
 
8th July – Year 1 visit Port Lympne Reserve 
Will continue as planned. 
 
9th July – Fledglings visit to Wingham Wildlife Park 
Will continue as planned. 
 
13th & 14th July – Year 6 Production  
We have moved the dates of the Year 6 Production to Monday, 19th and Tuesday, 20th July in the hope that this will 
allow the children to be able to perform in front of their family and friends. The performances will start at 6pm and 
further details about when your child will need to come back to school on the day will be sent nearer to the time. Our 
dress rehearsal will be recorded the week before so that this can be shared with you should we be unable to proceed 
with the new dates. 
 
16th July – Leaver’s Service 
We have changed the date of the Leaver’s Service to Wednesday, 21 July at 9.15am. By doing this we hope that 
family and friends of children in Year 6 will be able to attend the service in person. The service will also be recorded 
and shared with the Year 6 parents should restrictions not be lifted by this date. 
 
16th July – Year 6 Leaver’s Party 
The party will still go ahead as planned but will be manned by school staff rather than parents. Further details will be 
sent to parents nearer to the date. 
 
21st July – Year 6 T-Shirt Signing  
This will continue as planned on 21st July but we ask that children get their shirts signed after the Leaver’s Service.  
 
21st July - Clap Out  
This will continue as planned at 3.05pm on the last day of term. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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